
	
  
 

Lancaster County School Counselors Association 
February 2nd, 2016 

Lancaster Bible College 
 

2:00pm Coffee House 
   Registration, Membership Renewal 
 
2:10pm Welcome 

Michelle Shirey, Vice-President, LCSCA 

Thomas F.  Starr, School Counseling Program Coordinator, Lancaster 
Bible College 

 
2:15pm  PSCA Updates 

Lisa Fulton, PSCA President, ELCO Middle School 

 2:20pm Community Partners 

   Kevin Gero, Regional Admissions Director, Universal Technical 
Institute 

   Mila Pilz, Executive Director, Conflict Resolution Services 

 
2:40pm Program 

Wynne Kinder, Kinder & Associates, Inc.  
Mindfulness in Education 
 

4:30pm Closing 
 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE:  8:30am May 3rd Dr. Latinia M. Shell, LPC, Diversity Works Counseling, LLC 
 

 
Network. Learn. Grow.   


